
THE NYALI SCHOOL 

 

16th December, 2019 

All Members, 

Mombasa Parents Club, 

P.O Box 81050-80100, 

Mombasa. 

 

Dear Members, 

RE: DISPOSAL OF SCHOOL BUSES 

Ever since we discussed the disposal of our two old buses KAX 531C and KAX 

529C bought in 2007, there has been very low interest from the public or Club 

Members.  

Initially Mr. Paul Ngei who also happens to be a Club Member had offered 3 million 

for the two buses but due to time factor he opted to buy from another provider. 

Now Mr. Mutitu Richard Mwongela had offered to pay 3M for the two buses. This 

he did in writing as indicated below. 

Any Member with a better bid is highly welcome. By the end of this week if we do 

not have any other member interested then Mr. Mutitu will be allowed to pay for the 

buses.  

 

From Board of Management, 

The Mombasa Parents Club. 


